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             BoarD OF  Trusteesõ  

               2018  MEETINGS 

 
There are two (2) Board of Trustees meetings this month: June 6, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. and June 20, 

2018, at 3:00 p.m. 

All meetings are held in the Meeting Room at the Township Administration Office, 1333 Tallmadge Rd. 

in Brimfield. 

 

Trustee Nic Coia will be at the Town Hall on Tuesday, June 5 and Tuesday, June 19 from 6 pm – 8 pm 

and is available to residents during that time. 

 

The Zoning Commission meets the second (2nd) 
Thursday of every month at 7:00 p.m.  This month will be June 14. 
 

The Board of Zoning Appeals (BZA) meets the 
third (3rd) Wednesday of every month at 7:00 p.m. This month the 
BZA will meet on June 20. 
 
All meetings are held in the Meeting Room at the Brimfield Township 
Administration Building, 1333 Tallmadge Road in Brimfield. 
 
 

 

 

The Brimfield Parks & Recreation Meeting is the third Tuesday of every month at 6 pm.  This month’s 

meeting is on June 19, 2018 in the Town Hall Meeting Room.  Come check us out!  
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A huge CONGRATULATIONS to Brimfield Township Elementary School for being named 2018 Hall of 

Fame School by OAESA!! Thank you so much teachers, administration, principal and students for all 

you do! You make us so proud! 
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It’s that time of year!  The last day of school for Field Local Schools is Friday, June 8, 2018 with an 
early dismissal for most students. Please take extra care as you head to work, run errands and just 
travel back and forth the rest of the summer.   

 

Speaking of School…. 
 

              
 

We realize that school has not released the children for summer vacation yet, but the Brimfield 
Community Cupboard must begin thinking about gathering school supplies for their August distribution 
to their clients’ children. Each year it becomes a bigger challenge to supply each child with the required 
list of items that they will need to start the next school year. Their list is long and the requirements are 
very specific for each grade level, therefore, we decided that we should start earlier this year.  

Clients who would like to receive supplies for their children should come to the Cupboard, during regular 
hours, between now and June 8th to fill out a request form. 

While the complete list of school supplies for the 2018-2019 school season is not available yet I’ve 
listed below some necessary items needed.  I will publish the complete lists once I receive them.  
Supplies may be dropped off at the Brimfield Police Department.   

June 8 Is Last Day 

of School for Field 

Local Schools 
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Backpacks 

Pens 

Pencils 

Highlighters 

Dry Erase Markers 

Notebook paper 

3 Ring Binders of all sizes 

3 Prong Pocket Folders 

Divider Pages 

One Subject Notebooks 

Composition Notebooks 

Scissors 

Glue Sticks 

Elmer’s Glue 

Crayons 

Disinfectant Wipes 

Facial Tissues 

Water Color Paints 

Finger Paints 

Colored Pencils 

Pencil Cases 

Large Erasers 

Black Markers

 

                              

 

 

Summer is upon is!  It seemed like a long time coming this year!  But school students will be home for the summer 

and yes, road construction, mowing and maintenance begins!  Please slow down.  While there will be no school 

zones to worry about for the next couple months, keep in mind that more people will be out in our roadways 

working, mowing, riding bikes, walking, jogging, etc.  Now is the time to pay close attention to what is going on 

in front and to the side of you while driving.  For some, speeding and summer seem to go together and that can 

be a deadly combination for many innocent victims.  Use good judgment but mainly just slow it down and be 

aware of your surroundings.  Pay attention and PLEASE put your phone away…and have a designated driver 
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when necessary.  Life is precious and always too short.  Don’t speed it up by speeding and being irresponsible! 

Enjoy the drive but take your time.   

Once again, our Brimfield Police Department is partnering with AAA and Frank's Drive-In to promote bicycle 
safety for our kids via the Helmet Smart Campaign. As officers are out and about over the summer months and 
they see kids wearing safety helmets, officers may issue safety citations for a free ice cream cone at Frank's 
Drive-In.  This campaign runs from June to August.  The kids even have a chance to win a new bike by completing 
the form and mailing it to AAA! 
 
Our thanks to AAA, Frank’s Drive-In and our BPD for making this campaign happen every year.  It has been a 
huge success for several years and the kids (and parents) always look forward to it!  Thank you! 

                                                                 

                  

 

 
Please welcome Officer Jake Rapp, BPD’s newest member. Jake was sworn in during the June 6, 2018 
Brimfield Township Trustees Meeting. 
 
After graduating from the University of Akron in 2011, Officer Rapp has been employed with the Peninsula 
Police Department.   
 
Welcome aboard! 
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Bri mfield Parks & Recreation First 

Annual Touch A Truck Event  

Is June 16  
 

Please join us for Brimfield Township’s first annual Touch A Truck Event Saturday June 16.  The event takes 

place at Lions Park on Edson Road from 11 am to 3 pm.   

 

This is a fundraising event to assist in the purchase of new playground equipment at the park.  We will begin 

with one piece of equipment and our hope is that each year we can add an additional piece or pieces to it. The 

beauty of this equipment is that each piece can be added onto, reconfigured etc.   

 

We are requesting people to park at the Community Center and walk the path to the Lions Park.  You can also 

tour the Community Center at that time.  We will have very limited parking for handicapped or seniors in the 

grass in the front at the Lions Park. 

 

We will be having Township vehicles from the Road, Police and Fire Departments, Life Flight helicopter as well 

as several other vehicles on display.  

 

The food trucks will be lined up along the Road Department driveway.  The vendors will encourage you to “round 

up” the amount of your order and that additional amount will be donated to the playground.  Soft drinks and water 

will also be for sale in the Honeychuck Pavilion and all those sale proceeds will be donated to the playground. 

 

We hope you and your family can join us for this fun event! 

 

Special thanks to Dee Pamer, Darlene Mettler, the Leos, the Lions, Dave Rufener, Chief Mosley, Chief Mullaly, 
Nic Coia, Mike Kostensky, Sue Fields for all the assistance and effort to make this a fun and successful event.   
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The Brimfield Police Department wants to thank all who dropped off their papers to be shredded on June 6.  

The amount was more than anticipated which is always a good problem to have!  We appreciate all of you 

helping to prevent identity theft as well as supporting our DARE program.   

Special thanks to our volunteers, Hometown Bank and RJ’s Auto Pros!   
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Brimfield Township Administration Office 

1333 Tallmadge Road 

Kent, OH  44240 

330-678-0739 

Website:  www.brimfieldohio.gov 

Email:  jmiller@brimfieldohio.gov 

 

 

                           https://www.facebook.com/pages/Brimfield-Township-  Ohio/20539156947635 

 

 

http://www.brimfieldohio.gov/
mailto:jmiller@brimfieldohio.gov
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Brimfield-Township-%20%20Ohio/20539156947635

